
 

Budget Public Hearing Notice 
 

 
The Lee Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed township budget for 
fiscal year 2022-2023 at 1485 W. Olson Rd. on Monday March 28, 2022, at 6:00 PM. 
This is open to the public. 
 

 
 The Americans with Disabilities Act: 
 
The Lee Township board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as 
signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the 
meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon a 5 notice to the Lee Township 
board. Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Lee 
Township board by writing or calling the following: theboard@leetownship.org or  
calling (989) 832-2874 Ext. 1 
 
 
 
Notice complies with MCL 141.436  
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